DECLASSIFIED

Authority NSC/State Walvers

BY AU NARA DATE 7/14/2023



10 DOWNING STREET LONDON SWIA 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER

17 November 1986

It was very good of you to invite me up to Camp David for our talks on Saturday, and a delight to find you and Nancy so fit and well. I found our discussion and the agreed conclusions which we reached very valuable. I believe that they will also strengthen the unity of the Alliance, as we move forward from the Reykjavik meeting.

I hope very much that you will not face continuing unpleasantness over Iran. I have made my own public comments as helpful as possible.

Thank you also for the Camp David jacket, which will have happy associations for me.

With warm regards and renewed thanks to you and to Nancy.

Historical File

The President of the United States of America.



FROM THE AMBASSADOR

BRITISH EMBASSY, WASHINGTON, D.C.

TELEPHONE: (202) 462-1340

20 November 1986

VADM
John Poindexter
Assistant to the President
for National Security Affairs
The White House G/WW
Washington DC 20503

C.F. 440030 co161

Dear John,

I have pleasure in enclosing a letter from the Prime Minister to the President. I should be grateful for your help in passing it to the President.

Sincerelz

Antony Acland

Q.M. Shatcher Visit to The 115 Nov 15 86